Professor comments on government fertility services findings
1/30/14

Arthur L. (Larry) Greil, AU professor of sociology whose research focuses on access to treatments for infertility, has
featured comments in an article published by the Health Day News Service which details U.S. government statistics
pinpointing wealthier women make more use of fertility services.

To read the full article visit: http://www.myfoxwausau.com/story/24517449/wealthier-women-more-likely-to-use-
fertility-services-cdc
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